
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 1:34 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Pilots

Ask at 1300

[REDACTED] > > wrote:

Jeffrey
Should I have Dave and Bill arrive islip tonight?
Weather from storm Jose could create flight delays on airlines for Tue, and=effect your departure,

Should I have them arrive islip tonight?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

=C2 please note

The information containe= in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileg=d, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the u=e of the addressee. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disc=osure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly =rohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communicati=n in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail =o jeevacation@g=ail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, =ncluding all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

</=iv> --94eb2c05266e9b71c4055976ccb9-- conversation-id 31063 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1505741657 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 remote-id 750824